
2. REVIEW OF BOARD PROJECT FUNDS 1999/2000

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate, Burwood/Pegasus Walter Friedel, Community Secretary

Corporate Plan Output:  Burwood/Pegasus Community Board Project Fund Allocations 1999/2000

The purpose of this report is to provide an update of Board funded projects over the
1999/2000 financial year. A review of the progress of funding is attached (see attached).
Advocacy staff will be in attendance to clarify any issues the Board may wish to raise
concerning these funds.  The Board’s project funds are on target to be fully spent by the
end of June 2000.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


